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February 12, 2018 

 

 

 

SUBJECT:  Modification of Standard Individual Permit for Solana Beach Opportunistic Beach 

Restoration program (Permit No. SPL-2008-00508-RRS) 

 

City Manager 

Attention: Gregory Wade 

City of Solana Beach 

635 South Highway 101 

Solana Beach, CA 92075-2215 

 

 

Dear City Manager, 

 

Reference is made to your consultant’s request dated May 20, 2013 and email dated January 

25, 2018, to amend your Department of the Army permit for the Solana Beach Opportunistic 

Beach Restoration program, (Permit No. SPL-2008-00508-RRS), which authorized you to 

discharge fill into waters of the U.S. and/or to construct structures or conduct work in or 

affecting "navigable waters of the United States", in association with the project in the Pacific 

Ocean within the City of Solana Beach, San Diego County, California. 

 

Under the provisions of 33 Code of Federal Regulations 325.6(d), the start date of your 

Corps permit is to remain the same and the completion date is extended from April 30, 2017 to 

April 30, 2020. The terms and conditions of Permit No. SPL-2008-00508-RRS, except as 

changed herein, remain in full force and effect. 

 

Thank you for participating in the Regulatory Program.  If you have any questions, please 

contact me at (760) 602-4831 or via e-mail at Robert.R.Smith@usace.army.mil.  Please help me 

to evaluate and improve the regulatory experience for others by completing the customer survey 

form at http://corpsmapu.usace.army.mil/cm_apex/f?p=regulatory_survey. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Robert Revo Smith Jr. 

Senior Project Manager 

 

 

Enclosures 

http://corpsmapu.usace.army.mil/cm_apex/f?p=regulatory_survey
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